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Dear Friends:  
  

Four individuals have tested positive for COVID-19.  The first individual was last in the 
building December 13, 2022, on the 4th floor.  The second individual was last in the building on 
December 14, 2022, on the 9th floor.  The third individual was last in the building on December 15, 
2022, on the 9th floor.  The fourth individual was last in the building on December 16, 2022, on 
the 14th floor.  Individuals who have had contact with these individuals have been notif ied.   

 
As we approach what I hope will be a happy holiday season, please do your best to stay 

safe, exercise caution, and look out for yourselves and one another. This has been another very 
challenging year for all of us.  I am grateful to all of you for continuing your work here and for your 
commitment to professionalism, your good humor, and your friendship.  Best wishes to all of us.    
  
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


